
The Australian Bee Gees Show
at The Zeiterion on October
21
The Australian Bee Gees Show: A Tribute to the Bee Gees is a
multimedia theatrical concert experience that celebrates five
decades of the music written by the Brothers Gibb. Together
for more than 17 years, The Australian Bee Gees Show has
mastered the look, sound and personality of the adored trio,
while cementing their reputation as the world’s leading Bee
Gees  tribute  show.  They’ll  showcase  hits  like,  “Staying
Alive,” “You Should Be Dancing,” “How Deep Is Your Love,” and
“Jive  Talkin'”  on  Friday,  October  21  at  The  Zeiterion
Performing Arts Center. Tickets are $32, $39 and $45 and are
available  at  www.zeiterion.org,  508-994-2900  or  at  the
Zeiterion box office, 684 Purchase Street, New Bedford.

It has been 40-years since The Bee Gees redefined pop music
and culture forever with the phenomenal success with the most
successful soundtrack of all time, The Saturday Night Fever
album. The Australian Bee Gees Show captures this era with the
art, sound, live camera images, and vivid graphics that have
audiences all over the world dancing. The evening starts with
an  on-stage  disco  dance  party  and  covers  early  hits
(“Massachusetts,” “New York Mining Disaster 1941,” “To Love
Somebody”) to later classics.

Called  “The  Fab  Three”  by  the  Chicago  Sun  Times,  the
performers authentic take on the trio’s clothes, style and
moves showcase five decades of the Brothers Gibb’s success as
rock and disco legends. The President of the Bee Gees Fan
Club, USA has said, “In my opinion they are the best Bee Gees
tribute in the world!” The Las Vegas Review Journal has named
them Best Tribute Show for 2015.
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Most recently, they received the Best of Las Vegas Award for
Best Tribute Show on the Las Vegas Strip. “These guys capture
the essence of the brothers Gibb like no one before! This
multi-media  concert  spectacular  excites  and  thrills  our
audiences nightly. It’s very exciting that they won this,”
said Adam Steck, CEO of SPI Entertainment and co-producer of
The Australian Bee Gees Show.

Tickets for The Australian Bee Gees Show: A Tribute to the Bee
Gees  start  at  $32  and  are  available  for  purchase  at
www.zeiterion.org, by calling 508-994-2900, or in person at
the  box  office  at  684  Purchase  Street,  New  Bedford,  MA.
Zeiterion Box Office hours are Tuesday, Wednesday and Friday,
10:00 a.m. to 5:00 p.m., Thursday 10:00 a.m. to 7:00 p.m. and
Saturday 10:00 a.m. to 3:00 p.m. and two hours before each
performance.

This performance is part of
The ZEITERION PERFORMING ARTS CENTER’S 2016/17 SEASON LAUNCH
WEEK
October 19-23, 2016

The Zeiterion Performing Arts Center introduces the You Are
Here: 2016/17 Season with a week of red-carpet performances
from October 19-23. The season launch begins with Washington
D.C. political comedy troupe Capital Steps on October 19,
tribute band The Australian Bee Gees on October 21, continues
with returning international fado superstar Mariza on October
22, and culminates with Emmy Award-winning comedian, Jay Leno
on October 23. The stars are here at The Z, and you should be
too. Tickets range from $29 to $125 and are available at
www.zeiterion.org,  508-994-2900  or  at  the  Zeiterion  box
office, 684 Purchase Street, New Bedford.
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